
From: Jeff Page
To: Mailroom Mailbox
Cc: conservation@rivers.org.nz; doug.rose.rankin@paradise.net.nz
Subject: PC4 pLWRP Further Submission
Date: Thursday, 12 November 2015 4:44:29 p.m.
Attachments: Meridian PC4-LWRP-Further-Submission.pdf

Please find attached Meridian Energy’s Further Submission on PC4 to the Canterbury Land and
 Water Regional Plan.
 
To: Environment Canterbury - kindly acknowledge receipt.
 
To:  Whitewater NZ and other – please find attached a copy of Meridian’s further submission as
 required by Clause 8A of the First Schedule of the RMA.
 
Regards
 
Jeff Page – Environmental Strategy Manager
Meridian Energy Limited
104 Moorhouse Ave, Christchurch 8011,
PO Box 2146, Christchurch 8140
P. 03 357-9725  F. 03 357-9821 M. 021 241 0345 www.meridianenergy.co.nz
 

Attention:

This email together with any attachments is confidential and may be subject to legal privilege.
If you are not the intended recipient please delete the message and notify the sender.
Any views or opinions presented are solely those of the author and will not necessarily reflect
 the views of Meridian Energy.

PLEASE CONSIDER THE ENVIRONMENT BEFORE PRINTING.
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